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14 June 2024 

On 21 May 2024, the Independent Planning Commission (Commission) provided an update 
to confirm it was awaiting further advice from the Department of Planning, Housing and 
Infrastructure (Department) regarding the Hills of Gold Wind Farm development application. 
  
On 13 June 2024, the Department informed the Commission that the Independent Expert 
Advisory Panel for Energy Transition requires additional time to provide information to the 
Department, which the Department is seeking as part of its response to the Commission’s 
letter dated 16 February 2024.  
  
The Department advises the Commission that it anticipates being in a position to respond to 
the Commission’s request by 21 June 2024. A copy of the Department’s email is linked here.  
 
 
(END OF STATEMENT)   

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2023/12/hills-of-gold-wind-farm/case-updates-from-the-commission/statement-regarding-timing-of-response-from-the-department-21-may-2024.pdf
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2023/12/hills-of-gold-wind-farm/case-correspondence-to-and-from-the-commission/request-to-dphi-for-response-to-applicants-submission-redacted.pdf
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2023/12/hills-of-gold-wind-farm/case-correspondence-to-and-from-the-commission/dphi-interim-response-to-commission-regarding-applicant-submission-13-june-2024-redacted.pdf

